
 
 
 
 
     March 18, 2010 
      
Raynes McCarty 
Suite 2000, 1845 Walnut Street 
Philadelphia, PA     19103 
 
Dear Raynes McCarty, 
 

March 12th marks a sad day in Newfoundland and Labrador’s history, one of 
profound tragedy that shook our small province and changed countless lives forever.  
While no one can bring back the precious lives lost or alleviate the impact on the families 
and loved ones of the victims, Raynes McCarty helped to ensure that justice was served 
and provided the families of the victims with necessary closure to move forward with 
their lives.  

 
On behalf of all Newfoundlanders and Labradorians, I express our sincerest 

gratitude and appreciation to the entire team of Raynes McCarty for their exceptional 
work on the Sikorsky case.  Your team provided an outstanding level of efficiency and 
legal expertise, leaving a lasting impression on the legal community in our province. 
Many of our local lawyers continue to praise your brilliant legal work on the Sikorsky 
case and refer to Raynes McCarty with the utmost regard. 

 
Working on behalf of the families of the victims has created a lasting bond 

between strangers that will never be forgotten.  Friendships have been formed as people 
from two very different jurisdictions united to seek justice and work on this important 
case in our province’s history.  

  
I would like to personally thank Mr. Martin Brigham for his exceptional 

leadership on this case.  Indeed an honorary Newfoundlander and Labradorian, Mr. 
Brigham rose to the challenge and helped deliver important closure to the lives of people 
who have lost so much.   

 
The entire province of Newfoundland and Labrador is extremely grateful and 

forever thankful for your hard work and dedication.  
 

Sincerely, 
 

      
     DANNY WILLIAMS, Q.C. 
     Premier  

 
Government of Newfoundland and Labrador 

Office of the Premier 


